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Dear Sao Bien,

On the fifth anniversary of the establishment of Sao Bien, I wish to extend to
you our most sincere appreciation andwarmest congratulation.

In a brief length of time, with remarkable effirts and dedication, Sao Bien
has made signfficant contributions in creating schools and hindergarten for
thousands of children in Viet Nam. Especially, Sao Bien's efforts are primarily
supporting ethnic minority goup in dffieult conditions - the groups that need
help the most. The safe and healtlry learning conditions that Sao Bien ß jointly
creating will hopefully help them to break the cycle of poverty, to meet their
potential and to advance to brighterfuture.

Joining hands with the Government and other communities in I/iet Nam, Sao
Bien's focus on education in remote areas ß fully in line with W's SDG No.4
and helps to fuffi| children's right to educqtion as anchored iru Article 28 of the
Cor»entioru on the Rights of the Child.

The Embassy of Viet Nam in Austria and I, avail ourself of this opportunity,
wish to renew to Sao Bien the assurances of our sincere thanlcs and best wishes

for all and every af its members as well as our support to yourfuture projects for
children in Viet Nqm.

the S.R. of Viet Nam
to the Republic of Austria


